
REPORT TO KNOWSTONE PARISH COUNCIL ON BEHALF OF THE 

KNOWSTONE AND ROSE ASH GARDEN CLUB FOR THE PERIOD OF APRIL 2016 –MARCH 2017 

Committee members 

Mary Dalton (Chairperson) 

Barbara Osborne (Vice Chairperson) 

Barbara Pritchard (Treasurer) 

Jill McGill (Secretary) 

Eileen Power (Committee member) 

Knowstone & Rose Ash Garden Club meet on the 3rd Wednesday of the month and the Annual 
membership is £10 per annum. We hold our meetings in Knowstone Village Hall and also at Rose Ash 
Village Hall.  We have a number of speakers during the year covering diverse subjects such as 
Hostas, Vegetable growing and the Plant Hunters The Lobb Bros. We also visit various gardens and 
nurseries during the summer months. 

 
We also hold an annual Plant & Cake coffee morning sale and we continue to maintain The Masons 
Arms garden and plant containers, this helps pay for our speakers and subsidises our Annual Dinner. 

 
At our December meeting we make various Christmas decorations and enjoy mulled wine and mince 
pies to celebrate the Christmas season.  In January we hold our Annual Dinner, this January we held 
it at The Masons Arms again, a superb meal was enjoyed by everyone. 

 
We will always welcome new members and visitors are very welcome to come along to any of our 
meetings. 

 
Secretary Jill McGill, The Villa, East Knowstone 01398 341476 
 


